= February 1, 1996

Mr. Har~1d Roberts, President
Energy Fuels Nuclear, Inc.

1515 Arapahoe Street, Suite 900
Denver, Colorado 80202

SUBJECT: REVIEW OF RECLAMATION PLAN FOR TH ENERGY FUELS NUCLEAR, INC. WHITE
MESA FACILITY, SOURCE MATERIAL LICENSE SUA-1358

Dear Mr. Roberts:

Based on recent discussions with Energy Fuels Nuclear, Inc. (EFN), the

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission staff understands that EFN plans to submit
a revised reclamation plan for the White Mesa Mill. Therefore, the NRC staff
will not review the previously submitted White Mesa Reclamation Plan
transmitted by your letter of June 30, 1988, and will close the case numbers
previously opened for the Reclamation Plan review.

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact
Ms. Charlotte Abrams of my staff at (301) 415-5808.

Sincerely,

{Original signed by)

Joseph J. Holonich, Chief

High-Level Waste and Uranium
Recovery Projects Branch

Division of Waste Management

Office of Nuclear Material Safety
and Safeguards
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